
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, November 2, 2010 

Day 51 

 
Pisgah High School Choral Department’s will have their final performance of 
the Rock-N-Roll show tonight at 7:00 in the auditorium.  Admission is $5.00 
for all ages. 
 
The Spanish Club Day of the Dead party will be this afternoon in room D8 
after school.  If you have questions or need or information, see Mrs. 
Acquaviva, Mrs. Birthright or Ms. Roseboom. 
 
There will be a TRU club meeting this Thursday morning in Ms. Morgan's 
room (B-11) at 7:30.  Anyone interested in being a part of TRU club needs to 
attend this meeting. 
 
HOSA t-shirts will be on sell until Friday.  Please bring your $12.00 by D-5 
 
Deadline for December SAT and ACT registration is November 5.  See your 
counselor if you have questions or need help. 
 
Please remember to vote for Pisgah High School in the High School Spirit 
Video Contest.  We are over 300 votes behind 1st place, so we need everyone 
who has access to a computer to get online today and vote! 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
Lunch duty next week is as follows: 
1st Lunch Judy  
  T. Hannah 
2nd Lunch McElrath 
  Turner 
3rd Lunch Geouge 
  M. Medford 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Pisgah High School Choral Department’s will have their final performance of 
the Rock-N-Roll show tonight at 7:00 in the auditorium.  Admission is $5.00 
for all ages. 
 
The Spanish Club Day of the Dead party will be this afternoon in room D8 
after school. 
 
Skateboard club will meet in C9 (Mrs Squires room) during homeroom 
tomorrow. 
 
There will be a mandatory meeting for DECA members who are attending 
competition in D5 during homeroom tomorrow! 
 
DECA members who would like to attend the field trip to Charlotte need to 
see Mrs. Cragg to pick up a permission slip ASAP. 
 
On behalf of the American Red Cross and, more importantly, the patients and 
families that depend on your efforts, thank you.  Pisgah High School’s Blood 
Drive was a success.  We had 105 people presented to donate, 42 people were 
first time donors and 95 productive units were collected.  Thank you for all of 
your help. 
 
  


